
 

Sports Day 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Our sports day events will take place on Wednesday 22nd June and will be held on 

the Meden field.  We are pleased to say that this year, parents are invited to attend! 

 

Due to pupil numbers we will be holding 2 events, details are below 

 

Years 3 - 6 – 9:15 am start 

Reception – Year 2 – 12:50 pm start 

 

Please arrive in time for the events to start, you will be greeted by Birklands staff and 

shown to the allocated spectators’ area.  Please feel free to bring along your own 

deckchairs if you wish. 

 

The children will also be showcasing their dance performance at the end of each 

event for you all to enjoy.  A CRY charity bucket will be available for any additional 

donations.   

 

As we don’t have photo consent for all of our children, we request that any 

photographs that you take focus on your own child.  Please don’t share on social 

media if other children appear in the picture. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Pawlitta 
 


